AWz | Health
I\TSW Sydney

covernvent | LOcal Health District

Mr Andrej Stevanovic

Project Manager Campus Infrastructure & Services
Level 1, 22 Codrington Street

The University of Sydney NSW 2006

Dear Mr Stevanovic,

Re: Changes in Design of the Centre for Obesity Diabetes and Cardiovascular
Disease (CODCD) Building University of Sydney

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed changes to the construction design of
the new CODCD building currently in early construction on the Sydney University site.

The new design provides a much improved amenity for researchers, students and hospital
staff that will use the facility. The linear design affords a much improved streetscape off John
Hopkins Drive and is more in keeping with the original intent of the interface between Royal
Prince Alfred Hospital and the University. The addition of increased green space will provide
a pleasant outlook for hospital staff, clients and visitors.

| understand that you will be submitting an amendment to your original development
application reflecting these changes in design. | can confirm that Sydney Local Health
District will support the change to council should a more formal request be made for
endorsement.

Should you require any further information or clarification please contact Deborah Flood,
Director Capital Works on 0418 269 272.

| look forward to working with the University on this exciting project.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Teresa Anderson
Chief Executive

Date: 2\.\.\
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